


This letter is filed for informational purposes to be included in the appropriate 
Commission files. The Company will proceed under the understanding that no action by 
the Commission is necessary. 

Kindly date-stamp the additional copy of this letter and please contact the 
undersigned if you have any questions about this matter. 

Sincerely, 

~" ;tJIWJ~ 
Leon Nowalsky, Esq. Iv?--
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